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Dear commissioners, 

Higgins should be retained. I agree with the hundreds of objections that have been lodged to the draft 

boundaries. 

There are other ways to redistribute the eastern suburbs. Objection 10 (James Longford) shows this 

clearly. Stonnington shouldn’t be split 5 ways when Hotham is a better candidate to be abolished.  

It would be better to keep Higgins and merge it with enough people from Hotham to meet the 

requirements. 

 

Thank you. 
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